CITY OF CORAL GABLES

--MEMORANDUM--



TO: City Commission

City Manager, Peter Iglesias

FROM: Mayor Vince Lago

DATE: August 14, 2023

SUBJECT: Miami Dade County Maintenance Responsibilities

On February 2023, I wrote a memo addressed to Miami Dade County Mayor, Daniela Levine Cava, regarding county maintenance responsibilities of county-owned assets within the city of Coral Gables (refer to memo enclosed). My office has consistently requested updates since these issues were first reported several years ago. Just last week on August 3, I met with Mayor Levine Cava's Office and county staff to discuss any recent updates.

I have taken the liberty of adding an update on this matter during the August 22, 2023 City Commission of which I have invited corresponding county representatives to attend.

Let this memo serve as a courtesy reminder about the addition of this topic to the Commission Agenda and further, if you have any specific items wanting to be addressed by the county, I highly encourage you to let my office know so that we can provide an update during that time, accordingly.

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/32nrqpip8mm8t1kup1fgu/Mayor-s-letter-to-Mayor-Cava.pdf?rlkey=2t2qbfg8tyo49yqxo67rbnkzr&dl=0